
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

      
 
 

     
 
 

Greetings LMAKA participants and families, 
 
We have seen a glimpse of the future and it is bright! Our participants have truly 
allowed us to envision each of them as they took steps during their introductions at the 
Family Tea on May 7th.  They intently listened to the words of a very wise young 
entrepreneur, Jelani Jones, who encouraged them to step out and do whatever they 
can imagine.  She was inspirational to us all.  The very busy rehearsal on May 20th was 
more evidence of the future as participants were introduced to coding, practiced for 
the pageant and told us what she hopes to step into as time progresses.  We are 
among future designers, graphic artists, veterinarians, and the President of the U.S just 
to name a few.   
 
The pageant on June 11, 2017 promises to be another step forward as the participants 
take the stage and express how far they have come since our initial meeting at the 
January Kick-Off.  We are ready to demonstrate for family and friends as participants 
affirm that they are indeed the promise of our future. 
 
We sincerely hope that this experience will be one that is treasured by parents and 
participants alike.  The members of The Ivy Foundation of Greater Prince William 
County, (Incorporated) and Omicron Chi Omega certainly appreciate all of your efforts 
and the opportunity to work with each of the participants as they “Step Into The 
Future.” 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Millicent Stackhouse, 
LMAKA Co-Chairman 
scmom2@gmail.com 
 
Sheila Norris, 
LMAKA Co-Chairman 
Norrisfamily06@yahoo.com  
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Birthday Greetings to the following participants: 
 

 
 
 

June 
Sabiyah North 
Gabrielle Miller 

 
July 

Ava Belcher 
 
 
 
 

Date Event Location 

Saturday June 10, 2017 LMAKA Dress Rehearsal:  C.D. Hylton 
Sr. High School; 5:00-8:00 p.m. 

Sunday June 11, 2017 LMAKA Pageant:  C.D. Hylton Sr. High 
School; 4:00-7:00 p.m. 

 

REMINDERS 
Pageant Attire: 
Attire for the group dance routine will be provided.  We ask that participants wear white sneakers and 
white low cut socks. 
 
Fundraising: 
All funds, including ticket sales and donations must be turned in no later than Saturday, June 10, 2017 to 
receive credit toward the LMAKA titles. 
 
Awards: 
Pageant winners will be based on the total amount of money raised from individual fundraising efforts. 
Each winner of the three categories: Little Miss Ivy, Little Miss Tea Rose and Little Miss Pink and Green will 
receive 10% of her total fundraising funds. The overall winner, Little Miss AKA 2017, will receive an 
additional 5% of her total fundraising funds. 
All participants will receive a trophy and LMAKA Certificate of Participation. 
 
 

 

 

Calendar of Events 
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LMAKA IN ACTION – Pictures from Rehearsal, May 20, 2017 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


